
2nd Oct Prospective 

parents Open 

Day 9.30 - 11.00 

4th Oct PTA 2nd hand 

uniform sale 3pm 

7th Oct Volunteers  

information 

meeting – 2.15pm 

10th Oct Rabbit class 

Phonics meeting 

2.15 

10th Oct Harvest Festival 

Church service 

15th Oct  Individual School 

photos 

18th Oct Prospective 

parents Open 

Day 9.30  - 11.00 

23rd Oct Badger Class 

assembly 2.30 

24th Oct  Fox Class 

assembly  2.30 

25th Oct INSET Day  

28th Oct  Half term  

4th Nov  INSET day  
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St John’s C of E Infant School 

Enquiring Minds and Open Hearts 

Week 4 

27th September 2019  

 

Values  News 
This term our value is Thankfulness.  

This morning we took time to show thankfulness to the people who 

support people and families living with cancer. The whole community 

supported us with this at our Macmillan Coffee morning. Thank you so 

much to everyone who made it possible from the organizing, promoting, 

baking and to those who attended. A special thanks to our year 2 children 

serving the refreshments. We also used this to reflect upon in our 

worship and take time to appreciate all those who help people in need.  

Together we can make changes; we have all been part of something 

amazing! 

Community spirit 

Marvellous Me News  

We are all enjoying using Marvellous me. The children are motivated 

to receive messages sent to you about how well they are doing with 

our values, rainbow rules and achievements made in learning.  

There is also a sporting hero badge awarded in each class each week 

by teachers or Coach Tom. 

 

Well we have all been busy with our leaning this week whether that is 

playing letter sound games, finding out about Picasso or sharing our 

marvellous talents. We have also had a real community feel which 

started on Monday with the school nurse teaching us about washing our 

hands. She used a very effective tool to demonstrate how germs spread 

(glitter!).  If just two people in each class cover their hands in glitter 

then they touch everyone else’s hands the glitter spread everywhere, 

just the same way as germs do. It was fun!                                           

The coffee morning saw a huge effort from all members of the 

community to raise fund for Macmillan. Next week holds another 

surprise visitor for the children on Wednesday afternoon to discuss 

their role in our community. Look at all the marvellous people around us 

we are so very thankful for everyone and the time they share with us.   

Clubs Update  

We are putting out a reminder about our choir club on a Friday after- 

school as currently there are not going to be enough children in the 

choir to allow the club to continue in the future. Singing is so 

beneficial for the mind, body and soul that there are immense 

benefits to singing and we would love to see this continue. Please sign 

up soon to keep this club singing! 
 

    

                                      


